
 
Dear Parents 
 

This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next 

week.  

 
In Numeracy, the children will be adding 1, 2 and 3 by counting forward as well as 

subtracting 1, 2, 3 and more by counting back. The children will begin to add three 

small numbers by spotting bonds to 10 or doubles (1-6). 
 

In Literacy, we are going to be looking at instructional texts. We are going to be 

looking closely at the features of instructions and a special focus will be on the bossy 
words that are used. This week we will also sequence how we get ready for school 

in the morning and write sentences about what we do.  

 

In Science, we are going to be learning about living and non-living things. The 
children will be looking at the differences between them. 

 

In PSHE, the children will be identifying similarities between themselves and their 

friends. We will be discussing what makes us unique and special.  

 

In IPC, the children will be starting the world tour of different celebrations. This 

week we will be stopping off in Europe and looking in to a number of different 
celebrations people celebrate which include masks in Italy and cheese rolling in 

England. 

 
In Art, the children will be using chalk to create a firework picture. They will be using 

the blending technique to show and create shadow effects. 

 

Notice & Reminders: 
 

 Please remember to check your child’s Communication Book daily. 

 Please remember to like our Facebook page ‘Year 1 2017-2018’ for updates 

from the Year group.  

 Home Learning needs to be completed and returned back to the class 
teacher by Wednesday (1N/1A) or Thursday (1I/1S). 

 Guided reading books and comment books need to be returned to the 

class teacher Wednesday (1N/1A) or Thursday (1I/1S). 

 
Have a lovely weekend! 

   The week ahead in Year 1 (5 – 8 November 2017) 



 

Yours faithfully 
 

Year 1 Team 
 


